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Subject: [Fwd: Extra Foods redevelopment will be an improvement to the area -- Sept. 26 Letter to the Editor]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Sun, 28 Sep 2008 17:42:09 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

Subject: Extra Foods redevelopment will be an improvement to the area -- Sept. 26 Letter to the Editor
From: Wendyqureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>
Date: Sun, 28 Sep 2008 13:39:31 -0700
To: 'North Shore News' <editor@nsnews.com>
CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Editor,
 
Blaine Barden makes an intrinsic error in judgment in his letter. Municipal Councils should never use the excuse of "a dilapidated store" as reason
for re-development and densification. They are responsible for "upkeep of premises" bylaws and many are ignoring enforcement as an excuse for
their own pro-development agenda, in total violation of official community plans.
 
Wendy Qureshi
North Vancouver
604-980-1885
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